
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

13 January 2023 

Dear parents/ carers 

 

Appointment of Headteacher 

 

I am delighted to inform you that after an extremely rigorous interviewing process, the 

Governors have appointed Miss Louisa Cambridge as the Headteacher of The Hamble 

School. This new role will start after Easter. 

As you know, Miss Cambridge is currently joint acting Headteacher with Mrs Pennington-Chick 

and this will continue until the end of the spring term. 

I know Miss Cambridge is looking forward to meeting with parents/ carers in the near future as 

part of her new role. She will also outline to you how she intends to improve the school and the 

education of your children in further communications. 

I hope you will offer her your full support to achieve this. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Nigel Groves 

Chair of Governors 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


